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DRAFT REPLY OF UTIRIK LETTER

Although I expect that the response to the People of Utirik has been

at least in part overtaken by events, Iam enclosing a re-draft

"line-in line-out" version. Underlined are the words I suggest for

those deleted. JI think the suggested changes are self-explanatory.

I would like to suggest also that certain of the questions raised in

the letter from the People of Utirik are not specifically responded

to in this draft, to wit:

#4. The perceived difference in treatment of the two populations

is not directly addressed. More than the control population

seems to be atissue. Is the difference real?

#6. The diabetes question is not addressed.

#7. a) We have conducted some field studies at Utirik and more

are planned. b) Some of the information from Enewetak

would be helpful here. Also, we should try to get the

District Agriculturist (or some of our own people) to look

at the arrowroot problem. We will more than likely find

both irrigation problems and the need to improvethe soil.

After talking with Bob Conard last week and having had further informa-

tion regarding the situation Dr. Knudsen found at Utirik, I am even

more strongly influenced in the direction of a face-to-face meeting with
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the people as soon as we can arrange it. For the record, of course,

we must answer their letter in detail, if only because it has been

made public. But toreally get to them with information and reassur-

ance will require thatwe go to them with patience, understanding and

a willingness to see things from their point of view.
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Enclosure:

Markup of Utirik Draft
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